
E-mail:admin@askernmossroad.com 
Website: www.askernmossroad.com 

Dear Parents & Carers  

Our KS1 Harvest Festival last Friday and the Harvest Join-In Ses-
sion for Reception parents and Join-In Sessions have been really 
well attended. 

We would like to thank everyone for their generous donations to 
the Doncaster Food Bank; the food will be collected next week 
and used to help feed the homeless people in Doncaster. 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to welcoming    
everyone back to school on Monday for the final week of the 
half-term. 

School closes for the Autumn break on Friday 20th October and 
reopens on Monday 30th October. 

Kind regards,                                                             

Carol Ann Turner 

Executive Head Teacher   

Friday 13th October 2023 

 

School Photos– Tuesday 17th October 

The children are having their individual and 
family photographs taken on Tuesday 17th     
October. 

Remember that the photographer will take 
family photos involving older siblings from the 
junior and secondary school from 8am.  

Please note that babies and toddlers can also 
come to school at 8am for a family photo.  

All other photos will be taken between 9am and 2pm, supervised by the school staff. 

If you have not returned the reply slip, please send it in to school on Monday. 

Flu Immunisations 

The School Age Immunisation Team will be                                       
delivering Flu vaccinations in school on the 21st November 2023. 

On Monday, all parents of children in Reception, Year One and Year Two 
will be emailed with details about the immunisation and a link to a     
consent form. 

If your child is absent on the day, the nurses will be returning to school 
on 12th December 2023.You can also access one of the Health Bus    
sessions; details of which will be within the email/letter. 



Parents’ Evenings 

We are holding parents’ evenings next Tuesday 
(!7th October) and Thursday (19th October). 

The meetings will take place in the school hall 
and parents will enter school via the main office 
entrance. 

We look forward to welcoming you into school 
and hope that everyone can attend. 

We will be asking parents to complete a                
parental survey on the evening too. 

 

 

 

PE Kit 

It is really important that all 
children in Reception. Year 
One and Year Two have their 
PE kit in school all week. 
They need a white t-shirt and 
plain black shorts. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

We raised £165  for      
Macmillan by holding a   
coffee morning on Friday 
29th September. 

Thank you for your            
generosity 

Askern Moss Road Infant Academy – Important Upcoming Dates 2023-2024 

Monday 16th & Wednesday 18th October Parents’ Evenings 

Tuesday 17th October School Photographs 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October  Half Term – Academy Closed 

Thursday 9th November Skip2BFit Day with Dave Gibson 

Friday 17th November Children in  Need Day 

Tuesday 21st November Flu Immunisations 

Friday 22nd December – Friday 5th January  Christmas Holidays – Academy Closed 

Monday 12th February – Friday 16th         

February  
Half Term – Academy Closed 

Friday 29th  March – Friday 12th April  Easter Holidays – Academy Closed 

Monday 6th May  Bank Holiday – School Closed 

May 2024 Y2 Assessment Period 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May  Half Term – Academy Closed 

Monday 10th June- Friday 14th June  Y1 Phonics Screening Check Week 

Monday 22nd July  Summer Holidays 

Reading Books We would 
like to ask all    parents to 
ensure that the reading books 
being taken home by the  
children are being looked    
after. Sadly we have had a number of books 
with ripped pages in recent weeks. Books are 
very expensive and we would appreciate them 
being looked after. 


